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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘cacophony’.  

 

 Is your child eligible for  

   Free School Meals? You  

 can find out and register 

 with Notts County Council 

 by clicking here  

 

 Safer Social Media Use    

Don’t forget to download 

your copy of ‘Digital 

Parenting’ from Vodafone. 

Click here to claim yours.    

    

 Newark Christmas Market 

Don’t forget, Year 7 will be 

running a stall at this year’s 

Newark Christmas Market   

on Sunday 15 December. 

Student volunteer rota 

coming soon but please do 

come along to show your 

support! 

 

 Reverse Advent Appeal ‘19 

Our Reverse Advent Appeal  

in aid of Newark Food Bank 

continues until Friday 13 

December.    

    

 Student Progress Reports     

The first progress checks for 

2019-20 will be published  

this week and will be 

supported by 1-1 Approach  

to Learning reviews in    

school for all students.  

    

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

CAROL SINGING IN OUR COMMUNITY  

GOING JUMPERS FOR ATTENBOROUGH  
Don’t forget, the last day of term is Christmas Jumper Day and this year we 

will be donating all proceeds to the Attenborough Lifeline Appeal, the £1 mil-

lion fundraising campaign launched by Nottinghamshire Wildlife Trust to save 

Attenborough Nature Reserve. Looking forward to seeing all those novelty 

knits!  

Our choir group had the privilege of visiting Lancaster Grange in Fernwood this 

week where they sang a medley of carols for residents in the lounge before 

conducting their own spontaneous tour of residents’ rooms to sing for those 

who could not leave their beds. It was a really moving experience for all in-

volved and cemented a really important bond between The Suthers School 

and members of the care home community. In fact, our students left excited 

about the possibility of further outreach and volunteering projects we could 

set up in 2020. Whilst in Fernwood, our carol-singers also had the privilege of 

decorating a Christmas tree for the team on the new-build site and were re-

warded with a guided tour of their brand new school which is now at a really 

advanced stage. For more, keep an eye out for our feature in the Newark Ad-

vertiser next week and don’t forget to follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool.   

Our Year 7s, 8s & 9s singing for residents at Lancaster Grange, a care home located on Fernwood Business Park  

http://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-meals/free-school-meals-and-milk
https://www.vodafone.co.uk/cs/groups/public/documents/webcontent/vfcon096227.pdf

